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PRODUCT FEATURES

• Refresh any small space, no power needed

• Change, or strengthen aroma by adding more drops

• Close lid to keep aroma fresh

• Use sticky rubber pad or magnet to secure

Terrastone Passive 
Diffusers Box of two
Part Number: 60217744
Wholesale: $12.50
Retail: $16.67
PV: 0

PRODUCT DESCRIPTION 
Enjoy dōTERRA CPTG® essential oils wherever you go with 
this pair of portable and sustainable Terrastone Passive 
Diffusers. Housed in recyclable aluminum, these stylish and 
functional diffusers are small, reusable, eco-friendly, and 
designed to add aroma, ambiance, and style to any space. 
They can be placed on any flat surface using the included 
sticky rubber pad or attached to a magnetic surface using 
the built-in magnet in the base. Add a few drops of 
essential oil to the Terrastone surface for a touch of 
freshness — on the shelf of a linen closet, corner of an 
office desk, or a hotel nightstand. To help preserve your 
favorite aroma, the diffusers come with a resealable lid. A 
thoughtful hostess gift for holiday parties, your niece’s 
dorm room, or for yourself, Terrastone Passive Diffusers are 
also a wonderful way to introduce someone to the beauty of 
essential oil diffusion.

HOW TO USE
Turn the cover to open. Add 5-8 drops of desired oil to the 
diffuser surface. Refresh with additional drops of oil as 
needed. Place on any flat surface using the included sticky 
rubber pad or attach to a magnetic surface using the 
built-in magnet in the base. Keep diffusers away from any 
precision equipment that may be sensitive to magnetic 
force, to avoid damage. Use only as directed.
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